
in the Lancaster House regatiations. These initiatives were
put forward as critical points of reterence in understanding
the dynamics of successful third party intervention ini
confliict resolution.

Discussion

David Leyton-Brown argued that regime concepts could, in
tact, be quite useful in understanding the Rhodesian/
Ziiubabwean confiot. As weii, the exainination ai this
particular case study iuay heip to illustrate the utiiity of
regime analysis. The tact that there was a ciearly identifi-

able regiine in the 1965-74 period which did not persist

prompted Leyton-Brown's observation that; "what regime theory
does give us is not only a set of concepts and tools for
omprehending the state of reaiity at a given moment ... it
also gives us an opportunity and requirement ta focus upon
change. It f orces us ta examine why regixues not oniy are
f ome but why they decompose. What are the pressures that
liead ta the transformation trom one regime ta another?"

The influence of percept ion and re-perception in
conflîcts formed the basis for Ron Fisher's question of why
parties in the Rhodesian confiict coeto enter into farinai

neoiat ions in 1979 rather than continue wîth the. mil itary
option. Matthews responded that exenlactors such as the
Commonwealth States and Mozambique <through its close
rel<ations ith ZANU) appiied cosiderabi, presue on the
Patriotic Front ta enter inta negotiations and attempted to
oonvinoe the Patriotic Front that it had thie moat ta win in

foma negotiations. The ability of Lord Carrington to pro4
parie ito~ agremnt by piayinq oit their fears #and expecta-

tions was~ also oe as an imortant iflunce ontributing tao


